
 

  

THE NATIONAL POSTGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAMME - NEW TIMELINE FOR THE 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 

 

We are facing a truly unprecedented situation because of the 

global coronavirus pandemic. It is affecting every day to day life 

and according to that, the Ministry of Higher Education would 

like to announce to all applicants to the National Postgraduate 

Program that the announced timeline has been changed as 

follows:   

 

THE NATIONAL POSTGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP 

PROGRAMME for the academic year 2020/2021 
 

17/5/2020 

 

Notification of Scholarship 

Results 

 

17-31/5/2020 

Completing registration in the 

Ministry's electronic system 

 

18-27 /5/ 2020 
Scholarship Appeal 

 

10/6/2020 
Scholarship Appeal Decisions 

 

 


